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EHDW Circular Letter  #2022-08 

 

 

TO:  Community & Non-Transient Non-Community Public Water Systems 

 

FROM:           Lori Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief, EHDWB 

 

DATE:    January 25, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:  ASDWA Lead Service Line Inventory Symposium   

 

To help meet the Lead Service Line (LSL) inventory requirements of the Lead and Copper Rule 

Revision (LCRR), the Association of State Drinking Water Administrators (ASDWA) is hosting a LSL 

Inventory Symposium during the month of February 2022.  The symposium is free to attend and open 

to all who work in drinking water. A series of eight (8) 90-minute online sessions are scheduled for 

Wednesdays on February 2, 9, 16, and 23.  There will be a morning session from 11 AM – 12:30 PM 

EST and an afternoon session from 3 PM – 4:30 PM EST on each day.   

 

For more information on topics for each session and registration for the ASDWA LSL Inventory 

Symposium, please visit https://form.jotform.com/ASDWA/lsl-inventory-symposium-2022      

 

 

 

 

c:  Heather Aaron, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 

https://form.jotform.com/ASDWA/lsl-inventory-symposium-2022

